
 

 

Chair Report 

September 3, 2019 Meeting 

Welcome to the Chair Report! After each FHS Building Committee meeting, I will compose and distribute 

a concise summary of the meeting to keep everyone informed and up to date. The Chair Report is a 

communication tool that was recommended by the FHS Facility and Financial Ad Hoc Committee. Please 

visit the Town website for committee and subcommittee information, minutes, and agendas. A comment 

form is also available on the website if you have questions, comments, or suggestions for the committee. 

       - Meg Guerrera, Chair 

 

Meeting Highlights: 

• The FHS Building Committee interviewed the following two firms: 

o Antinozzi Associates 

o Kaestle Boos Associates 

• The FHS Building Committee will continue the architect interviews tomorrow, September 4, 

2019 at 5pm in the FHS Library. 
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